
PUBLIC NOTICE OF 
ATTENDANCE AT GATHERING 

CALEDONIA VILLAGE BOARD MEMBERS &  
CALEDONIA PLAN COMMISSION 

 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT a quorum of the members of the 
Caledonia Village Board and/or the Caledonia Plan Commission may be attending a 
public informational meeting about Jellystone Park expansion, 5043 Chester Lane, venue 
on Wednesday, November 15, 2017 from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
 
No action will be taken by any of the members. 
  
 
Dated November 3, 2017 
 
       Karie Torkilsen 
       Village Clerk 
 
 
 
 


